
 

2nd December 2020  

 

Dear Parent/carer 

 

Norfolk County Council have put together a Winter Support Package to help Norfolk residents over the 

winter period.  As part of this package, they are funding vouchers for those pupils eligible for free school 

meals over the Christmas break.   

 

Each eligible child will receive one voucher to the value of £30.  The voucher will be emailed to you by a 

company called EdenRed.  If you received free school meal vouchers during the first lockdown/summer 

holiday period, the vouchers will be issued in the same way. 

 

If you have more than one eligible child in your household you will receive separate vouchers for each 

child. 

 

If you do not receive the email voucher code during week commencing 7th December, please can you 

email me on data@iceniacademy.org.uk and I will investigate this for you. 

 

Please note the vouchers do not have to be redeemed in a single shopping trip, they can be used 

repeatedly until the voucher’s balance reaches £0. To check how much money is left on the eGift card, 

you can ask the supermarket’s customer services team when in store. 

 

Please see the attached user guide for information on how to use your voucher code. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Felicity Shaw 

Data and Office Manager 
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